
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 
CIRCULAR 

 

 

No: AJU/SP/177/22                                                                            Date 21.12.2022 
 

 

It is hereby notified to all the students of School of Pharmacy that the HARVEST 

FESTIVAL OF INDIANS will be celebrated on 12th January 2023 as MAKAR MILAN 

at 3:30 PM onwards to honour our KISHAN BROTHERS. Students and faculties are 

notified to participate with this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean 

School of Pharmacy 

 

Copy to  

Office of the Registrar 
DSW and Campus Director 
IQAC 
Class Coordinators 
In charge website 

  Office Record 
Student Whatsapp group 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


